
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

July 1, 1969
Letter, UN Chef de Cabinet C.V. Narasimhan to

UNCURK Ambassador Kim Yong Shik, Concerning
North Korean Infiltration

Citation:

"Letter, UN Chef de Cabinet C.V. Narasimhan to UNCURK Ambassador Kim Yong Shik,
Concerning North Korean Infiltration", July 1, 1969, Wilson Center Digital Archive,
"International incidents and disputes - Korea - correspondence (603.1)," Executive Office
of the Secretary-General, S-0196-0002-04, United Nations Archives and Records
Management Section (UN ARMS), New York, NY. Obtained for NKIDP by Charles Kraus.
https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/117317

Summary:

Chef de Cabinet of the United Nations C.V. Narasimhan acknowledges his receipt of an
ROK government memorandum sent from ROK Ambassador to the United Nations Kim
Yong Shik to Secretary-General of the United Nations U Thant. Kim's letter outlines North
Korean infiltrations from 8 June 1969 to 14 June 1969 and the need to halt further
actions which violate the Armistice Agreement.

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


